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PATERSON PUBLIC SCHOOLS MOURNS THE LOSS OF CONGRESSMAN BILL PASCRELL 
 
Paterson Public Schools is deeply saddened by the passing of Congressman Bill Pascrell. On behalf of the 
district, we extend our heartfelt condolences to his family and the entire Paterson community. 
 
"Congressman Pascrell was a true champion for Paterson," said Dr. Laurie Newell, Superintendent of Paterson 
Public Schools. “His unwavering support for our schools and our families has made a lasting impact, and his 
legacy will continue to inspire us for generations to come. He will be greatly missed." 
 
Congressman Pascrell dedicated the majority of his life to uplifting our communities and was a tireless advocate 
for our district, our families, and our students. His passing leaves a deep void in our community. 
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